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Hello parents and carers 
Please note that applicaƟons for 
placement in Year 7 selecƟve high 
schools in 2022 will close on 
Monday 16 November. All 
applicaƟons must be made online. 
Enquiries can be made to High 
Performing Students Team Ph: 
1300 880 367. 
 

The department has launched the 
Everyday Maths Hub on its website. 
It is available to parents and carers 
to assist you to promote the 
importance of mathemaƟcs in 
everyday life. 
AcƟviƟes on the website can 
support you in empowering your 
children to think criƟcally and 
creaƟvely, find and solve problems, 
and noƟce and wonder about the 
mathemaƟcs in the world around 
them. The website contains: 

 mathemaƟcal bite‐size content 

 short creaƟve videos to  
introduce topics 

 interacƟve everyday acƟviƟes 

 inspiring reading and resource  
lists 

 games and puzzles 
 

I encourage you to explore the site 
with your children to help them 
improve their mathemaƟcs 
understanding.  
 
 

 
Please remember to use COVID‐19 
safety recommendaƟons when 
dropping your children to school and 
when picking them up. The morning 
procedures are working well at the 
school and I thank all parents and 
carers for their support.   
 

In the aŌernoons, please remember to 
physically distance from each other at 
least 1.5 meters. This is equivalent to 2 
arm lengths. Once you see your child 
please exit the school promptly. I 
understand that for many parents the 
aŌernoon pick‐up is an opportunity to 
socialise with friends, however, I 
respecƞully request that you move to 
an area outside the school grounds to 
talk with friends.  
 

The COVID‐19 virus is sƟll circulaƟng 
and we all need to remember to 
pracƟse COVID‐19 safety procedures. 
Likewise, please do not enter buildings 
unless it is necessary. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We are all commiƩed to children’s 
safety, so if you noƟce any unsafe 
motorist or pedestrian behaviour, 
please report the maƩer to Campsie 
Police Ph: 9784 9399. Please talk to 
your child about crossing the roads 
safely including the safe use of 
pedestrian crossings. 
 
 

 
Do your children know their Ɵmes 
tables? I recently contacted a high 
school teacher from Belmore Boys 
High School who said it is criƟcally 
important that students in Year 7 
know their Ɵmes tables. Not knowing 
these simple number facts prevents 
students from making the progress 
they need in high school. It is never 
too early to start so please encourage 
your children to pracƟse at home and 
memorise their Ɵmes tables.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
Teachers have been working on 
developing a new‐look student 
report. We hope that the new report 
will provide you with informaƟon 
about your child’s progress in a 
format that is easier to understand. 
As always, if you have any maƩers 
you wish to discuss with your child’s 
teacher, please phone the school and 
leave a message for the teacher to 
call you.  
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Students in 5/6J were working on a STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, MathemaƟcs) lesson.  Students were 
pracƟsing communicaƟng clearly, working together, and thinking creaƟvely and criƟcally in small groups. Students 
were challenged to make the tallest possible tower out of pasta and marshmallows. Following on from this project 
students will be challenged to make a bridge that is 50cm long and strong enough to hold at least 1 toy car.   
 
The school uses an applicaƟon called Sentral to create student reports and file other data. We want to conƟnu‐

ously improve how we communicate with you so we encourage you to download the Sentral parent app. Full de‐

tails of how to do this are in this newsleƩer. To start off, we will be uploading the newsleƩer to the Sentral parent 

app. As Ɵme goes on we would like to make other informaƟon available to you such as copies of permission 

notes, student reports or informaƟon about Stage acƟviƟes. I encourage you to download the app to your phone 

to help us improve our communicaƟon with you. 

Sincerely,  
Janet Burling  
Principal  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

   

5/6J  enjoying working on their STEM lesson in class.  
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Community Corner    

 

Kindergarten Enrolments 2021 
We are now accepƟng enrolments for 
kindergarten  for 2021. Please see the front 
office for any enquiries and enrolment   

 

 

 

Term 4—2020 Calendar 

Wednesday, weeks 2‐9  Support Unit   

                                          GymnasƟcs    

 Thursday , weeks 2‐9    Year 2  GymnasƟcs  

 Friday, weeks 2‐9           Kindergarten & Year 1 

                                           GymnasƟcs        

Thursday, 5th November  K‐2 Kindifarm  

                                             Incursion                                                   

 

Thursday, 12th November  K‐6 Side Show  

                                               Alley   

Monday, 14th December   Year 6 Farewell 
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